
 
 
 
 
 
December 23, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 457 
Re:  PRICING ADVISORY-NORTHBOUND SELECTIVE INCREASE 

 
 
To our valued Customers, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will be selectively increasing rates from the following ramp 
origins in Mexico and Texas effective on or around February 1, 2004.  Specific 
PSQ information will be distributed by January 16, 2004.  Specific effective dates 
will allow 30 days notice.  
 
  El Paso 
  Laredo 
  Mexico City (Pantaco) 
  Monterrey 
  Queretaro 
  San Luis Potosi 
 
 
Update to Stack Facts # 453 - Eastbound General Rate Increase 

 
 
Quotes issued on or after December 29, 2003 will NOT be subject to the 
eastbound general rate increase announced in Stack Facts # 453 on December 
17, 2003. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these announcements, please contact your 
local Business Development or Pricing Representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
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